% a&g Iow‘s FPhone 2891

(/”t'c[[ant{, Texas

Nov. 6, 1950

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission,
Hobbs, N.M.

Attention Mr.Roy O Yarbrough

Gentlemen:

We are again submitting Form C-1C1, as an application
to drill our Winters C-1 as an oil well only.

For your information this nroposed locationlan offset
north from our Winters B-2, which has only reewently been completed
as a flowing o0il well with a very low gas oil ratio.We believe
this location is to our advantage from a geological standpoint
for a commercial oil well.

We respectfully rquest your consideration in this
matter and ask for your approval.

Very truly Q‘Sﬁrs,
CY T
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